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Cordially invites you to
the Property Owners Association Presidents Meeting
The North Collier Regional Park
March 27, 2008

10:00am until 2:00pm
You will hear presentations from the following speakers:
Chairman Tom Henning, Collier County Board of Commissioners
Paul Mattausch, Water Department Director, Collier County

George Yilmaz, Wastewater Department Director, Collier County

Judy Haner, Media Specialist, South Florida Water Management District

Dan Rodriguez, Solid Waste Management Department Director, Collier County

Please contact Kellie Carroll at (239) 252-2947 or by email at KellieCarroll@colliergov.net to confirm your reservation for this event.
